
Ryman Healthcare Ltd, 92 Russley Rd, Avonhead, Christchurch 8140 
 

 

 

 

26 October 2021 

Notice of half year result announcement 

Ryman Healthcare's half year results announcement to 30 September 2021 will be released to 
the NZX at 8.30am (NZT) on Friday 19 November 2021. A briefing for investors and analysts 
will be held from 10.00am. The briefing will be via webcast only. 

The webcast will be able to be viewed at https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/442gszte 

The presenters will be Chairman David Kerr, Group Chief Executive Richard Umbers, CEO-
Australia Cameron Holland, and Chief Financial Officer David Bennett. 

The briefing will be live streamed and will be archived shortly afterwards for later viewing. 

Telephone conference dial-in details 

If you would like to be able to ask questions, please pre-register for the results briefing here: 
https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10017434-4hsj2l.html. Following registration, you will be 
provided with the dial-in number, the passcode, and a unique access PIN. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contacts: For investor relations information contact Michelle Perkins, Investor Relations Manager, 
on 027 222 9684 (+64 27 222 9684) or email michelle.perkins@rymanhealthcare.com 

For media information or images contact David King, Corporate Affairs Manager, on 021 499 602 
(+64 21 499 602) or email david.king@rymanhealthcare.com 
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